
Fra: Eliza Alexis  

Sendt: 6. maj 2025 19:45 

Til: GRU | Grønlandsudvalget <gru@ft.dk> 

Emne: Return Zammi to her mother 

 

I am writing to express my disgust and opposition to the removal of the Greenlandic baby Zammi 

from her mother Keira. Colonizing and stealing indigenous children go hand in hand, and you are 

continuing a legacy of trauma and pain for those that have been abused by the Denmark 

government for centuries. Now that new laws have been created around your testing policies for 

fit parents, more consideration should be applied to those you stole the children of tin the past 

and reopening those cases. Shame on you and shame on Denmark. No more stolen children!  

 

Eliza Ferguson  

 

Offentligt
GRU Alm.del - Bilag 83

Grønlandsudvalget 2024-25


